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STATE OF CONNECTICUT
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION

April 22, 1997

Mzr. Craig Cunningham
AlliedSignal Inc.
AlliedSignal Engines

550 Main Street
Stratford, CT 06497-7593

Re: Catch Basin Modification Project

Dear Mr., Cunningham;

In response to your letter dated April 9, 1997 concerning the catch basin modification project, the
Department concurs that the construction of this project should be cancelled at this time.
However, AlliedSignal or any future owner/operator of the site shall retain the designs for the
modified catch basins in the event that a situation may occur which warrants the implementation
of these plans.

Upon completion of the scrap yard projects scheduled for May 31, 1997, the Department requests
the submittal of the final report on this redesign, as well as, a report on all other engineering
controls and best management practices for the review and written approval by the
Commissioner.

If you have any further question on this matter, please give me a call @ (860)424-3904.

Sincerely,
Christopher P. Mocciae

Sanitary Engineer III
Water Mgmt./PERD

ce: R. Keith Knauerhase - Roy F. Weston, Inc.
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